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December 10, 2021 

Dear Mayor Brown and Members of Council, 

At its meeting on Thursday, October 9th, the Orangeville Business Improvement Area (OBIA) Board of 
Management made the following new appointments to the OBIA Board: 

• David Nairn, Theatre Orangeville – Director
• Rodney Hough, Entrepreneurs Club – Director

In addition, the following Executive appointments were also approved: 
• Mike Beattie, Taphouse + Kitchen – Chair & Signing Authority
• Julie Thurgood- Burnett, S. Burnett & Assoc. – Treasurer & Signing Authority

As of Thursday, October 9th the new OBIA Board of Management slate is as follows: 

• Mike Beattie, Taphouse Craft Beer + Kitchen – Chair & signing authority
• Troy Brett, Mochaberry – Vice Chair & signing authority
• Julie Thurgood-Burnett, S. Burnett & Assoc. – Treasurer & signing authority
• Heather Hochmeister, H&R Block - Director
• David Nairn, Theatre Orangeville - Director
• Rodney Hough, Entrepreneurs Club – Director
• Councillor Debbie Sherwood. Town of Orangeville - Council Representative/Director
• Nicole Moniz – Ex-officio member

The OBIA Board of Management respectfully requests Council’s approval on the appointment of David 
Nairn and Rodney Hough as Directors of the OBIA Board.   

Thank you for your attention in this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

Alison Scheel 
OBIA General Manager 
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